
October 2019 St. Mary Elementary 
 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 
  8:05 ES Mass 1M Fr. 

Brad 
 
Academic Team 
Practice (3:30) 
 
After School Art (3:30) 

Faculty Meeting 
 
After School Art (3:30) 

Mrs. Morrow’s 
Birthday 
 
1:45 Pet Blessing 
 
Bingo Non-Uniform Day 

 
Academic Team 
Practice (3:30) 
 
Orchestra (3:45) 

No School 
 
Professional 
Development for 
Teachers 

 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 
 FALL BREAK FALL BREAK FALL BREAK FALL BREAK FALL BREAK  

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 
Kindergarten through 
Fifth Grade Parents 
are asked to send 
one bag of candy per 
family to be used 
when we trick or treat 
in the other building 
on Halloween.  
Please send to the 
office. 

 
PIE Cookie Dough 
Sales Begin 
 
Choir (3:30) 

8:05 Reconciliation  
 
Kindergarten Pancakes 
with the Principal 
 
Academic Team 
Practice (3:30) 
 
After School Art (3:30) 

PIE Non-Uniform Day 
 
7:40 ES Cross Country 
Recognition 
 
After School Art (3:30) 
 
PLC 

Great American Shake 
Out 
 
James and the Giant 
Peach (Market House) 
KF/KK/5C 
 
Academic Team 
Practice (3:30) 
 
Orchestra (3:45) 
 

Faith Families 
 
Robotics (4:00) 

 
St. Mary School 
System Trivia Night 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

 
 

Oct. 21 – 25th 
Red Ribbon Week 

Kindergarten Wurth 
Farms Field Trip 
 
Choir (3:30) 
 
Free to Be Me (non-
uniform: wear red, 
white and blue) 

9:30 Elementary Mass 
with Bishop Medley 
(3A/3B) 
 
Academic Team 
Practice (3:30) 
 
Smarties choose to be 
drug-free. 

1:45 Living Rosary (in 
the gym)   
 
 
Hats Off to Drugs 
(bring a hat to wear) 

Parent Teacher 
Conferences 
 
Academic Team Practice  
Orchestra (3:45) 

 
We’re too bright for 
drugs! (optional:  bring 
cheap sunglasses to 
wear) 

10:35 Musical Storytime 
(3rd, 4th and 5th) 
 
Robotics (4:00) 
 
A jean-ius makes good 
choices. (non-uniform:  
wear jeans and a spirit 
shirt) 

 

27 28 29 30 31 1 2 
 Choir (3:30) Academic Team 

Practice (3:30) 
 
After School Art (3:30) 

Cookie Dough Orders 
Due 
 
After School Art (3:30) 
 
4-H Club Mtg. (3:30) 
 

Halloween 
8:00 Preschool 
Halloween Program 
followed by classroom 
parties 
12:45  K – 5 Halloween 
Parade to middle/high 
school for trick or 
treating followed by 
classroom parties 

All Saints Day 
 
9:00 All System Mass in 
Elementary Gym 
 
 
Auction Preview Night 

7:00 – 9:00 pm   
HS gym 

 

 
St. Mary School System 
Auction  



 


